
  

     

 
In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

Baldwin Park High Schools to Hold 

Family College Planning Nights 

WHAT:  Families at Baldwin Park Unified’s three high schools will learn about the power of a college 

degree, selecting the right college, the financial aid process and scholarship searches during 

upcoming College Night events. 

The programs, hosted by the Educational Credit Management Corp., will include 

opportunities to win a $500 scholarship. 

A pizza dinner will be served. 

WHEN: 5:30 to 8 p.m. 

WHERE: Tuesday, April 17: Baldwin Park High School, 3900 Puente Ave., Baldwin Park 

Wednesday, April 18: North Park Continuation High School, 4600 Bogart Ave., Baldwin Park 

Thursday, April 19: Sierra Vista High School, 3600 N. Frazier St., Baldwin Park  

MEDIA: Call William Diepenbrock at 909-206-5304 to arrange coverage. 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar is greatly appreciated. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 11, 2018 

 

CONTACT: William Diepenbrock 

 

PHONE: 909-206-5304 

 


